
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

Data Privacy & Cyber Security 
 

August 2, 2023 
1:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 

Program Summary 
 

This program will detail how the New Jersey Division of Law’s Data Privacy and Cybersecurity 
Section (DPC) protects the privacy of New Jersey residents by investigating companies suffering 
data breaches and holding technology platforms, including social media platforms, 
accountable.  The presenters will discuss the DPC’s legal authority, investigative process, and 
recent settlements, including the Google location tracking case and the Weichert and Wawa data 
breaches. 

 
Eligibility 

 
This program is open to attorneys in the Department of Law and Public Safety and county 
prosecutors’ offices.   

 
Faculty 

 
DAG Kashif Chand is the Section Chief of the Division of Law’s Data Privacy & Cybersecurity 
Section. He was a line deputy in this section before being promoted to Section Chief. Prior to 
joining the Division of Law, DAG Chand worked as a litigator at several New Jersey law firms 
and served two years in a federal clerkship with the Honorable James B. Clark, III.  He graduated 
from Rutgers University with a B.A. in Chemistry and earned his J.D. from Rutgers School of Law 
in Newark. 
 
DAG Thomas Huynh is the Assistant Section Chief of the Division of Law’s Data Privacy & 
Cybersecurity Section.  Prior to joining DOL, he was a DAG in the Division of Criminal Justice. 
He clerked in the Appellate Division following graduation from law school.  DAG Huynh earned 
a B.A. from George Washington University, an M.A. from Binghamton University and a J.D. from 
Seton Hall University School of Law. 



 
 

CLE Credit 
 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 1.8 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 0.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism.   
 

 
Registration 

 
Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 
 


